
Mr. Edward 0. Wood 
1043 Daleside Lane 

December 16,2002 
New Port Richey, FL. 34655-4293 

Ms. B3anca S. Bayo, Director 
Div of the Commission Clerk & Adm. Sew. 
Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL. 3 23 99 

RE: PSC Order No. 02-1722-PCO-WS Issued on 12/09/02, Docket No. 020896 

Dear Ms. Jaber: 

I am requesting reconsideration of subject PCO Order No. 02-1722-PCO-WS. 1 do not think the 
Order contains all that the Commission Agreed to at the Hearing in Tallahassee on November 19, 
2002. 

The Commission agreed to hold the Docket in abeyance. However there were other things that 
the Commission agreed to do that are not in the Order. 

1 .) Aloha Utilities and the Office of Public Counsel were told to petition the District Court 
to expedite the hearing of the appeal to Docket No. 010503-W. 

2 . )  The Commission Agreed that an Independent Audit of Aloha’s processing and 
methodology should be under taken. Its purpose to determine the level of hydrogen 
sulfide present in Aloha water, does the Aloha process remove these elements all the 
time, and is there an excess of chlorine at times and insufficient at other times 
depending on demand. This is to be unannounced audit over a period o f  time. 

The Office of Public Counsel accepted the responsibility to finance such a study of Aloha’s 
process. It was recommended and accepted that the parties doing the study would be from one of 
the major Florida Universities. A person from the University of South Florida was recommended 
by Dr. A. Kunen. The OPC has been put in touch with this person. If this person was not 
acceptable then the OPC would look at other universities. 

I believe these were all agreed to by the Commission, but not included in Order No. 
02- 1722 -PCO-WS 

-.-.- . 

I__... CC: Senator Mike Fasano 
G9 c 

SE:C 1; Stephen C .  Burgess 
CT Id ____ __ Dr. V.A. Kurien 

FimS ___ 

Chairman Lia A. Jaber, PSC 


